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12 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 
TASTER SESSION: WEDNESDAY 1 FEBRUARY 2023 

 

Come and join us on Wednesday 1 February 2023 at 3:00 pm in our school hall where you can sample 

a variety of our school dinners.   

 

Our Catering Manager will be on hand to answer any questions you have, and you can sample a 

selection of bite sized options from our current school menu along with a selection of desserts.  This 

session will run from 3:00 – 3:40 pm and you can either attend before collecting your child or come 

back with them to experience the tasting session together. 

 

This event will coincide with the issuing of our pre-ordering three weekly menu via parentmail so the 

choices will be fresh in your mind and can try something new. 

 

No booking required, just turn up. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sue Spearman 

Headteacher 
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